June 5, 2014

TO: School Board Members

FROM:  Dorothy W. Davis, Acting Directol;é‘ﬁ/// /
)
{

Employee & Labor Relations

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Additional Information for GG-7, Re-opener of the Collective Bargaining
Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and
the Police Benevolent Association effective July 1, 2013 - June 30, 2014, for
the June 9, 2014 Regular School Board Meeting

Attached is additional information regarding GG-7, Re-opener of the Collective
Bargaining Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and the
Police Benevolent Association effective July 1, 2013 - June 30, 2014, for the June 9, 2014
Regular School Board Meeting,

The additional information is Exhibit #2, Letter from the Police Benevolent Association
confirming ratification.
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¢: Senior Leadership Team



" BRoOwWARD COUNTY POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

{ srOWARD CoUNTY \

June 5, 2014

Robert Runcie

Superintendent

Broward County School Board
600 SE 3™ Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: Rattﬁcatfon of Broward County District School Board Police CBA
Dear Mr, Runcie:

Please be advised that the ballots for the proposed collective bargaining agreement for 2013 —
2014 were counted today. The contract has been passed by the bargaining unit.

Please do not hesitate me to contact me if you have any questions.

Singgrely,

ee Martin
Secretary

cC: Jennifer Hodder
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